


 

 

 Fort Woodbury July 20/62 

My Dear Wife 

  I received your 

long and interesting letter of July 

13th in due time. I thank you very 

much for it. I know it cost you  

a great effort, thus calmly to des 

cribe the death and burial of  

our child. I received a letter from 

Archie on Tuesday dated July 12 

Warrenton Va. He was well and  

hoped that I might get a furlough 

to go home. Jane I am quite sick 

to day. I was taken with a severe att 

ack of Cholera Morbus this morning you 

must excuse me for not writing to day. 

I will try and write to some of you the 

middle of this week. Give my love to all 

    E. Penny 

 


